
Ryan International Academy 

Kanakapura Road 
 

RIAK/Cir #/0020/2023-24 Date: 28/09/2023 

 
Dear Parents, 
 
Greetings from RIAK!!! 
 
This is to inform you that since it is 'Karnataka Bandh' on 29th September 2023(Friday) and 
the transport will be an issue. 
We will be conducting online classes for students. 
Parents are requested to login to the online classes via Ryan OS Practically App following the 
below given path: 
My School - Online Sessions. 
 
Regards, 
Ryan International Academy Kanakapura.  

 


